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OSLA Council — Keep Informed
It is always a challenge to keep our OLA members informed 
about what we do as the OSLA council. We rely on the 
outstanding OLA staff to help us to get out the news with 
regular email updates. Check your spam box to ensure that 
messages with the title “What’s Trending In Libraries” aren’t 
ignored or forgotten. Follow @oslacouncil on Twitter for up-
to-date happenings and events. Why not participate in a chat 
to learn and share great ideas?

Our editor of The Teaching Librarian magazine, Diana 
Maliszeweski, does an outstanding job keeping us informed 
and encourages all of us to write for the magazine so that we 
can share what is happening around the province. We always 
are looking for new writers to share what is happening in their 
learning commons.

What’s Next?
We are planning to meet with public librarians this spring to 
develop and highlight ways that school and public librarians 
can work together to support students. 

There are also plans underway to provide Summer 
Professional Learning for teacher-librarians via the ETFO 
Summer Academy and the OTF Summer Institutes 
organizations. 

The great work we do as a council is fully supported by the 
OLA board and the OLA staff. We are truly grateful for the 
financial and time commitments made to support school 
libraries in the province. z

Through the Festival Fund, the Ontario Library 

Association delivers new Canadian books to 

rural, Indigenous, and at-risk communities, as 

well as helps bring readers from those 

communities to the Festival of Trees. 

G R O W  A  R E A D E R

Donate today at bit.ly/FestivalFund


